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Support SFB


Donate $10.00 and receive 
your choice of a "Special 
Friends Bowling“ emblazoned 
golf towel or multipurpose 
towel. 


Purchase or pick up your towel 
when we bowl. 


S & S Archives


All Spares & Strikes newsletters 
are posted to Special Friends 
Bowling website.  Find them 
on the Downloads page under 
the heading Spares & Strikes 
Newsletter Library. 


Absenteesim


It is important that you notify 
Special Friends Bowling 
coaches timely if you will be 
absent.  Complete and submit 
the Absentee Form on our 
website by 5:00 p.m. on the 
Thursday before bowling.   
 Late notifications due to 
unexpected emergencies, 
health issues, and the like are 
acceptable. But, consistent 
absence without notification 
will not be tolerated.
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Special Announcement


There will be no Special Friends Bowling on 
Saturday, October 14th and Saturday, October 21st.


Yesterday Bowlero, Spanish Springs Lanes management 
notified Special Friends Bowling coaches that they will 
be hosting a Seniors Bowling Tournament on Saturday, 
October 14th.  This means that we will not be able to 
start bowling as a group as planned on that day.


After carefull consideration the coaching staff agreed 
that the new start date for our combined team startup 
will be Saturday, October 28th.

https://specialfriendsbowling.org/downloads-page/
https://specialfriendsbowling.org/absentee-form/
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